From: Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time: 10/06/2018 04:00:39 AM
To: Susan Jimenez <susan.jimenez@]lacity.org>
Subject: Re: RTS

Thank you, Susan. Have a great weekend.

On Fri, Oct 5, 2018 at 2:53 PM Susan Jimenez <susan.jimenez(@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Elva,

I have an return to sender for you. I thought I just scan it and send it your way. It is ENV-2018-2116 @ 1750 n Vine St.

Susan Jimenez
Administrative Clerk
Department of City Planning -
Major Projects

T: (213)847-3641 |

221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350
Los Angeles, CA. 90012

Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner

Major Projects

6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351

Van Nuys, CA 91401

*(818) 374-5066*

*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*
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